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Comments: I'm writing to say that Lien &amp; Sons' drilling project at Pe' Sla is shameful and wrong. The

company should withdraw the project immediately and apologize to the many tribes who hold that area sacred.

This is a blatant attack on Indigenous culture, sovereignty, and religious freedom. The government has the

responsibility to release an Environmental Impact Statement and provide a 60-day extension of the public

comment period. Thank you.


